
03-OCT-2018 

Dear Diane Hewitt and County Board members, 

RE: Letter of intent 

My name is Ken Lynch, I have been a long time Beach Park resident.  I have always expressed 
an interest in our fire protection district and serving my community.  I have attended BPFD 
meetings to help me get a better understanding.  Now that I am retired, I would be available but 
also honored to give back to my community.  I believe my life and work experiences will give 
me the knowledge to make educated decisions for the BPFD. 

I am truly honored to be considered for the trustee position.  Thank you for your time. 

Ken Lynch


